


 
 
Sometimes, the only protection workers have from disaster is an orange cone and a 
yellow vest. At their Monday, April 12 meeting, members of the Oklahoma 
Transportation Commission were updated on a special campaign to remind drivers to 
give their undivided attention in work zones – and especially to avoid distractions such as 
texting, speaking on the phone or changing radio stations. 



 
 
Lt. Gov. Jari Askins presents a proclamation to James Dunegan, Durant, vice chair of the 
Oklahoma Transportation Commission at its Monday, April 12, meeting. In an effort to 
bring attention to highway work zone accidents, the proclamation by Gov. Brad Henry 
declares April 19 through 23 to be Work Zone Awareness Week in Oklahoma. 


